
 
 
 

Scout Jacket 
 

This Circular supersedes Policy Circular No.03/2023 issued on 1 December 2023.  
 
The Association has launched a new Scout 

Jacket with water resistant and breathable features, as 
shown in the photograph.   

 
Scout members may wear the Scout Jacket to 

attend Scout programmes and training activities (such 
as group meetings, flag-raising ceremonies, footdrill 
and training courses etc) or outdoor activities, overseas 
and Mainland China exchange programmes, in 
accordance with their personal needs or weather 
conditions. 

 
The new Scout Jacket will be available for sale at 

The Scout Shop of Hong Kong (the Scout Shop) 
starting from October 2024.  For the price and details, 
please pay attention to the announcements made by 
the Scout Shop. 
 

The Uniform Sweater will be abolished starting from 1 October 2024, with a transition 
period of 1 year until 30 September 2025.  Scout members may wear the sweater as part of 
their uniform during the transition period.  In response to the above policy, the Association 
will no longer produce Uniform Sweaters.  The Scout Shop currently has a limited stock of 
Uniform Sweaters, please inquire with the Scout Shop if Scout member need to purchase one. 
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